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v Nominations Needed! 
v Do You Feel A Calling? 
v A New Year, Time For Our Annual Meeting! 
 
v Nominations Needed! 

Do you know someone who has made amazing contributions to Agricultural Engineering? Someone who 
has done something to help the public welfare and/or humankind for the better? You should nominate 
them! Nominations are now open for Engineer of the year for our ASABE CA/NV Section. For more 
information please e-mail Noelle Arredondo.  
 

v Do You Feel A Calling? 
Do you have a desire to get more involved with ASABE? Do you have ideas for Agricultural Engineering 
Activities? Do you like sharing about the ASABE? If you answered yes to any of the questions, NOW is 
the time to become an ASABE officer! Call or E-mail Balaji Seth at (559) 321-6826 or 
balajis@csufresno.edu	
	

v A New Year, Time For Our Annual Meeting! 
It’s already January, which means our annual ASABE CA/NV Section Meeting is coming up QUICK! This 
year’s meeting will be on February 15th, 2017 at 5PM. See the meeting announcement (sent separately) for more 
details! Don’t forget to RSVP (Traeger Cotten: traeger.cotten@sce.com). 

 
********************************************************** 

n For previous editions of the Update, please visit www.asabecanv.org. 
n If you have questions or comments, feel free to contact Balaji (559 321 6826 or balajis@csufresno.edu) or 

Noelle (661-978-9452 or nopenner@gmail.com) 
n If you have ideas for Update items or would like to get involved in the leadership team, please let us 

know! 


